WORKSHOP & AUCTION

JANUARY 27TH AT MASSEE LANE

DETAILS BELOW

NEWSLETTER

Middle Georgia Camellia Workshop & Auction January 27, 2018







- Silent Auction
- Educational Workshops
- Garden Tours
- Hands-on Training
- Boehm Porcelains
- ACS Gift Shop

More details and registration information will be sent at a later date. Call Tommy @ 478/825-1337 with questions or suggestions.

1

WE NEED YOU!

THIS IS ONE OF OUR MOST INFORMATIVE AND FUN EVENTS! PLEASE CONTACT SANDEE KHOURY AT 478-320-5551 IF YOU HAVE AN ITEM YOU CAN DONATE FOR THE BOX AUCTION AT THE WORKSHOP ON JANUARY 27TH.

Dear MGCS members,

We have the Camellia workshop coming up January 27th (the last Saturday in January). This will be the 4th year and it has been very well attended. This year we will charge attendees \$20 which cover donuts and coffee, a Chick-Fil-A meal and a camellia understock for grafting, as well as supplies for waxing camellias.

For those club members who will not be grafting, the fee will only be \$10 (to cover your meal), since you will not be taking a plant with you. I would, however, encourage any new members to participate in all the seminars, including grafting (\$20).

We will need HELP in several areas--raffle, meals, greeters, registration, hospitality (serving donuts and coffee, then collecting meal tickets and distributing meals. I will be contacting members for help but if you see a particular area in which you would like to help, please let me know as soon as possible. More information will follow soon.

Best Regards,

Tommy Alden
President, MGCS
work 478/825-1337, cell 478/217-0345, home 478/825-1406
tommy@countylinenursery.com

SOME OF THE
ITEMS
AVAILABLE TO
BID ON AT THE
AUCTION

CAMELLIAS - AT LEAST 2! DONATED BY COUNTY LINE NURSERY

WINE - THE GOOD STUFF! DONATED BY REAL ESTATE SOUTH

LARGE DECORATOR
BOWL HAND
DECORATED IN
TUSCANY, ITALY
DONATED BY REAL
ESTATE SOUTH

PROFESSIONAL GRAFTING TOOL KIT DONATED BY WILLIAM KHOURY

MGCS MEMBER Workshop Registration Form

Make check payable to the Middle Georgia Camellia Society. Please mail check and registration form to:

Brenda Alden, Secretary 3204 Burnett Rd Byron, GA 31008

Please call or Email Tommy Alden with questions. 478/825-1337;

tommy@countylinenursery.com

LUNCH ONLY	\$10
FULL SEMINAR Total Payment Enclosed(Pre-registration is required by Mon, Jan 2	\$
Name	
City, State, Zip:	
Phone:	
Email:	
(A detailed schedule will be sent at a later	date. All communication will be by email, so please
provide your email address. Thanks.)	